138 MARYLAND MANUAL

JOINT COMMISSION ON CONSERVATION OF
MIGRATORY FIN-FISH

Commissioners from the State of Maryland
Members of the Senate:
William Mason Sheehan, Talbot County
Frederick C. Malkus, Jr., Dorchester County

Members of the House of Delegates:
Albert 1. Baker, Queen Anne’s County
Roland B, Duke, St. Mary’s County
Lloyd Lewis Simpkins, Somerset County

The Joint Commission on Conservation of Migratory Fin-Fish was
organized in 1953. It is composed of legislative committees of each
of the three participating states—Maryland, Virginia and North
Carolina. The Maryland Committee is composed of two members of
the Senate and three members of the House of Delegates appointed
by the presiding officers of each house. The purpose of the Commis-
sion is to study the causes of the diminishing quantity of fin-fish in
the area (1953, J. R, 8).

—_————

COMMISSION TO STUDY THE JUDICIAL SYSTEM
OF MARYLAND

Chairman: Clarence W. Miles

E. Milton Altfeld, G. C. A. Anderson, Harry N. Baetjer,
Joseph Bernstein, J. Douglas Bradshaw, Joseph R. Byrnes,
Richard F. Cleveland, Nita Hinman Crane, Omar D.
Crothers, George W. Della, Thomas F. Dempsey, Jr., Wilton
C. Dinges, William I. Gosnell, Stanford Hoff, John F. Lillard,
Jr.,, John C. Luber, William D. MacMillan, Charles D.
Markell, William J. McWilliams, Cornelius P. Mundy, Her-
bert R. O'Conor, Reuben Oppenheimer, Philip B. Perlman,
William C. Purnell, Edward D. E. Rollins, Edward A. Smith,
Michael Paul Smith,

The Commission to study the State’s Judicial System was appointed
by the Governor in 1958, It is the purpose of the Commission to study
the judiciary system of the State with particular reference to the
following problems: consolidation of the several courts of Baltimore
City, full-time judges for traffic courts, a pension system for judges,
reform of the police courts and new methods of dealing with juvenile
delinquency.

————

COMMITTEE TO STUDY STATE AND LOCAL RESPONSIBILITY
FOR PUBLIC HEALTH FINANCING

(A Sub-Committee of the Committee on Medical Care,
Maryland State Planning Commission)
Richard W, Case, Chairman
John H. Janney, M.D., Director of Studies

This committee was authorized by the 1953 General Assembly. The
committee will study the financial relationship between the State and
county health departments (1953, J. R. 12).



